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Fisher, Alexander

From: Alexander.C.Fisher@oplc.nh.gov
To: Johnson, Natalia V
Subject: RE: Board of Medicine Inquiry

 

From: Johnson, Natalia V <Natalia.Johnson@mainehealth.org>  
Sent: Thursday, December 12, 2024 3:10 PM 
To: Fisher, Alexander <Alexander.C.Fisher@oplc.nh.gov> 
Subject: RE: Board of Medicine Inquiry 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender.

Good afternoon, Alexander, 
 
First of all, thank you so much for reaching out. Yes, we have a question regarding re-licensure requirements for 
our providers at MaineHealth who hold a license in New Hampshire. These providers do remote telehealth work 
and have asynchronous only encounters with patients. We are wondering whether or not 100% asynchronous 
work will meet the New Hampshire state boards’ requirements; if not, what is the threshold for synchronous work 
that needs to be done for re-licensure to be successful? Please let me know if you need me to provide more detail. 
 
Thank you so much, 
 
Natalia 
 
Natalia Johnson 
Compliance Program Manager|MaineHealth Telehealth 
110 Free Street | Portland, ME 04101   
Phone: 207 661 28 84 | Cell: 207 387 34 10 

 
 
 


